MARYLAND VFW COMBAT VETERAN PUBLICATION

DEAR VFW MARYLAND MEMBERS,

It is my pleasure to once again serve you as Editor of the Maryland VFW Combat Veteran publication. It is my goal to make this publication one that you can be proud of. As this is your newsletter, I encourage you to reach out to me with any suggestions you may have. I also invite you send any information for the Combat Veteran that you feel would be of benefit to our membership. Here is information about the Maryland VFW Combat Veteran that you should know:

- THE VFW COMBAT VETERAN IS PUBLISHED BI-MONTHLY (JULY/AUGUST, SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER, NOVEMBER/DECEMBER, JANUARY/FEBRUARY, MARCH/APRIL AND MAY/JUNE).
- DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION IS THE 20TH OF THE MONTHS OF JUNE, AUGUST, OCTOBER, DECEMBER, FEBRUARY AND APRIL.
- PICTURES AND ARTICLES ARE WELCOME FROM POSTS AND DISTRICTS.
- PICTURE OBJECTS SHOULD BE SHARP AND OF GOOD QUALITY. PLEASE DO NOT SUBMIT BLURRY PICTURES. THE NEWER SMART TELEPHONES TAKE GOOD QUALITY PICTURES.
- PLEASE SEND YOUR SUBMISSIONS FOR THE PUBLICATIONS TO jack-ie.kimball@comcast.net or mdvfwcombatvet@comcast.net.
- THE COMBAT VETERAN WILL BE DISTRIBUTED BY EMAIL ONLY TO EACH POST AND DISTRICT OFFICER IN THE VFW DEPARTMENT DIRECTORY.
- If there is something that you would like to see in the Combat Veteran, please send me an email with your suggestion.

In closing, Thank you to Commander Ciccoholo for the appointment. I can't stress enough that this publication is only as good, as it is supported. Thank you in advance for your support of this publication.